A special welcome to our New Members!

Thankyou to all who let me know of their successes. For those that do not know,
Email me at stgd94@gmail.com with your archery related news/pics that you want to share.

Hunters: If you intend sending pics through of bowshot game, please ensure you select the
most ‘clean’ pictures. I.e, ones with the least blood/dirt etc... on the animal. Thankyou

Tournament News

Don’t have any tournament results for this period yet, it does include two K3D’s though. Will
write more about this in the next newsletter (once I get hold of results).

Bowhunting News

Congratulations to Nathan Orchard for shooting his first Big Game Wallaby (in Waimate)
followed by his first ever deer, a young fallow from the Motueka area. Total tallies from 1%
March — 30™ April include: 9 goats, 11 rabbits, 5 Turkeys, 1 hare, 29 possums, 1 wallaby and
1 fallow deer.

Club News

Membership renewal is upon us once again. If you havn’t already renewed yours, please do.
It must be done by May 31% at the latest. Please talk to Stephen R. at club about it if you need
to know further details.

Upcoming Shoots
(for full list of shoots this year, see

http://www.nzfaa.org.nz/joomla2/images/pdf/2013%20Archey%20Calendar%20Update%201.pdf

» NZ Bowhunters Tournament — Blenheim, 30™ May — 3™ June (includes meet and greet on the

Friday and prizegiving on the Monday).
> IBO Series — Round 2 (Whitford), 16 June.
> IBO Series — Round 3 (Mt Tiger), 14" July.



